
Friday 11th February 2022  -  Newsletter 

Attendance  -  Our whole school attendance figure for the last 2 weeks is 93% Our target for 

overall attendance is 96%. 

 

 

 

Inset Day  -  Please don’t forget that Friday 18th February is an inset day so children do not 

need to come to school. The half term break runs from Monday 21st  -  Fri 25th February. We 

will look forward to seeing the children back at school ready to learn on Monday 28th         

February. 

 

New Menu  -  There will be a new menu after half 

term. We have an exciting new addition of pasta 

with tomato sauce alongside the jacket potato 

option. You can also view these menus on our 

website or pick up a paper copy from the school 

office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

89.6% 91.7% 92.5% 92.0% 92.0% 95.7% 95.9% 



Reading  -  At Truro Learning Academy we want our children to learn not just the  reading skills 

but also the enjoyment of literature, enabling children to become lifelong, confident readers. 

Home reading is expected at least 5 times a week and is an integral part of the child’s             

development. In order to have strong communication between teachers and parents/carers, 

please continue to write in your child’s reading record each night and make sure children bring 

their book bags into school each day. Thank you for your continued support with this 

Road Safety  -  Please remember that the the car park is not to be used unless you have a     

permit issued by the school. School drop off times are incredibly busy at the moment with the 

amount of cars using the road into the school. Please can we ask all parents and carers to be 

considerate of the residents and pedestrians on the roads around the school. Also a reminder 

that you are able to use the car park at the County Arms to park to reduce traffic around the 

school site. 

Safer Internet Day  - To celebrate Safer Internet Day 2022,  our year 

6 computer representatives  created a presentation for children 

throughout the school. They gave infor-

mation and tips on how to stay safe 

whilst online 

 

St Piran’s Day Menu  -  To help celebrate St Piran’s day our caterer, 

Aspens, are going to do the children a special Cornish themed lunch 

on Thursday 3rd March. This will be a change from the normal menu 

for that day.  

Clubs  -  We will be refreshing our clubs after half term. Please keep an 

eye out on Arbor to book your child in. 

 

Sport Update  -  Over recent weeks our year 5/6 boys and girls footballers have participated in 

matches against Mount Hawke Academy and Tregolls. All fixtures were played in a great spirit 

with fantastic performances throughout. Our girls had a fantastic time taking part in a girls foot-

ball festival at Penryn College, where they had the opportunity to play against 5 other schools 

from across West Cornwall.  Today some of our year 2 children had an amazing time participat-

ing in a KS1 multi-skills festival at Penryn College. The children had the opportunity to develop 

their fundamental movement and throwing and catching skills through lots of games and fun.   

 



  

 

February 18th  -  Inset Day 

February 21st –February 25th -  Half term 

February 28th  -  Children back to school after half term 

 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week  -  This week is 

children's mental health week 2022 and the 

theme is ‘Growing Together’.  We have been  

focusing on this in school this week alongside our 

school value of Kindness. 

 

 

 

Pupil Recognition 

 

 

 

 
 

 

TLA Star worker - For their achievements for the 

week. Well Done ! 

Reception Lacie-Mai and Callen 

Year 1 Daniel, Aria-Rose and Stanley 

Year 2 Jayden and Joey 

Year 3 Ashton and Isaac 

Year 4 Kitty, Lexi and Rory 

Year 5 Dion, Finley and Emmie 

Year 6 Hennie 

TLA Community worker  -  For living by the 

school values. Well Done !  

Reception Callen and Willow 

Year 1 Ella 

Year 2 Freya and Emilia-Rose 

Year 3 Logan and Jack 

Year 4 Tommy and Freya 

Year 5 Kai and Reese 

Year 6 Josie, Willow and Lola 

TLA Home worker  -  For fantastic home  

learning. Well Done! 

Reception Isla and Finn 

Year 1 Maya and Hermoine 

Year 2 Noah and Amelia 

Year 3 Isaac and Stan 

Year 4 Molly-Ann and Brody 

Year 5 Laycee, Lily-Mae and Rose 

Year 6 Richard 

TLA Head of School - For their outstanding  

commitment to the TLA values. Well Done! 

Reception Scarlet 

Year 1 Tyler and Annie 

Year 2 Harley H and Maisie 

Year 3 Vinnie and The Class 

Year 4 Layla and The Class 

Year 5 Olivia and Ethel 

Year 6 Peter and Aiman 


